
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FRAUD ALERT: A warning has been issued to protect participants 
from possible EBT fraud attempts via text messages. 
 
Be aware of a scam using texting to obtain your personal info. The text 
might say that your EBT card is locked. If you do not know if a request 
for information about your EBT card is real or not, contact our EBT 
card contractor, Conduent, at 1-888-328-7366. 
 
Remember to never share personal information like your social 
security number, bank information, or benefits information with 
individuals or organizations that you do not know. 
 
Visit: https://www.dhs.pa.gov/Services/Assistance/Pages/EBT.aspx 
for more information about EBT. 
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